
  

   
 

 

The Communication and Autism Team (CAT) would like to invite you to a 
parent group session held via Microsoft Teams: 

 

Supporting your autistic 
child/young person during 

the Pandemic. 
This session will be an opportunity to discuss some of the issues 
faced by our children and young people at this time, as well as 

giving an opportunity to ask questions. 
The session will take place on Monday 25th January between 10 and 11 

am. 
 

To book a place, please contact Dawn.A.Jenkins@birmingham.gov.uk 
giving your name and contact email. An email invitation will be sent to you 

so that you can access the session through Microsoft Teams Online.. 
Please note that you do not have to download Microsoft Teams to join the 

meeting. 
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